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Summer Fellowship in Korean Studies 

The Korea Society’s Summer Fellowship in Korean Studies program is designed to help 

educators integrate Korean subjects into their curricula by taking fellows on a two-week study 

tour of Korea from June 24–July 10, 2009. . The program includes lectures and discussions on 

Korean language, history, culture, art, politics and economics. Also included are opportunities 

for on-site study of locales of historical and contemporary relevance. During the final week, 

participants will be given time for independent research and exploration. The participants in past 

programs have found that the program offers an unparalleled learning experience as well as a 

unique opportunity for extensive travel in Korea. 

Deadline: Varies 

Maximum Grant: N/A 

This grant applies to Hanja because our vision is to be a leader in creating an accepting 

community of individuals who are well-educated in three cultures, one being Korean.  Sending 

teachers from the state to learn about Korean culture will allow them to promote recognition and 

understanding of Korean culture during classes, just like with math, science, and English. 


